
Sunday 29th 10:30am: Ephesians Part 8: A Church at War: Mark 

DCF Virtual Church Service. Available on-line here on Sunday morning: 

www.dawlishchristianfellowship.net/news/virtual-church  

Monday 9:00-10am: Virtual Prayer: arranged by Graham 

Tuesday 9:00-10am: Virtual SLT led Prayer via Zoom: arranged by Mark 

Wednesday  

Thursday 10:00-11am: Thursday Virtual Prayer Meeting: Arranged By Wendy 

Friday  

Saturday  

Sunday 6th Advent Part 1: All aged service with Andy and Jane 

Sunday 29th November 2020 

This Week: 29th November– 6th December 

See our on-line calendar here: http://www.dawlishchristianfellowship.net/dcf-calendar  
Find us on Facebook 

For any notices, please contact Cecilia on: officedcf@gmail.com by Thursday morning. 

For urgent Senior Leadership, or ROC Dawlish, email Mark Jones at: markjones198@gmail.com 

Any other church-related enquires, email the Church Office at: officedcf@gmail.com  

Safeguarding, phone Jane Coombes on: 07399 572192  

Church Website: www.dawlishchristianfellowship.net 

Church Office : 01626 888469 
2 Black Swan Business Park, Black Swan Road, Dawlish EX7 0FQ 

 

Registered Charity No: 1178345  

Ephesians Part 8: 

A Church at War  

Ephesians 6:10-23  

http://www.dawlishchristianfellowship.net/news/virtual-church/
http://www.dawlishchristianfellowship.net/dcf-calendar
https://www.facebook.com/Dawlish-Christian-Fellowship-214440962457943/
https://www.facebook.com/Dawlish-Christian-Fellowship-214440962457943/


Notices 
 

 

 

 Please join us on Sunday at 10:30am for our next 

Virtual Sunday Service. You’ll be able to find it by 

clicking the “Join Us” link on the home page of our 

website, or via the “Virtual Church” section in the 

“Sundays” Menu. This week is the last in our series 

on Ephesians. The message will be brought to us by 

Mark and is based on Ephesians 6:10-23. If you have missed any in this series 

so far, you can find the messages, and related study notes, on the ‘current 

teaching series’ page of our website. 

This week’s Zoom Chat will be at 12 noon & hosted by Mark. The session runs 

from 12 to 12.30 & we are able to share how our week has been, anything that 

specifically spoke to you from the service & bring any points for prayer. 

Link:https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87683897530?pwd=NnhBSlZLWUFodlRQdWJpR0E1QmVCUT09 

Meeting ID: 876 8389 7530 Passcode: coffee  

(All phone in information will be in the service) 

There is now a page on our website just for the DCF 

Alpha online course, which is due to start in 

January. Please take a look. If you need any more 

information, contact Hazel on DCFAlpha@gmail.com. 

Zoom Links: 

For the SLT led prayer meeting on Tuesday morning @ 9am use: 

Link: https://us04web.zoom.us/j/74032874524?pwd=THA3YWZGK3ZFVUdseCtsODNwTlJxUT09 

For the meeting ID and password, please contact the office. 

For the Thursday Prayer meeting @ 10am use: 

Link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/76478169062?pwd=NzA2b2hPSnlyUTF6YU5MRTd0WHFSZz09  

For the meeting ID and password, please contact the office. 

Prayer Page: Zoom links  

It’s the South West Carols event on 5th & 

6th of December, 7pm. Join thousands of 

others around the region. It’s a LIVE online 

event with headline and regional musical 

performances, a South West Nativity, fun 

creative elements, and more. Watch at 

www.southwestcarols.com also on Facebook and YouTube. Don’t forget to 

invite your friends! 

Thanksgiving Gift Day: It was great to be able to give thanks to God last week 

for all His provisions to be able to get so far with the new Hope Centre. Mark's 

virtual tour gave us a good idea of what it will look like when we are using the 

building. Please remember to give something towards the Offering before 

Sunday 13th December. 

We are planning a short online carol service 

for Sunday 20th. Guy and Hazel thought it 

would be a good idea to include Christmas 

video messages from the church family. If 

you would like to take part, please contact 

Hazel by December 4th. Don’t worry if you 

don’t have a camera, Hazel will do the filming for you.  

Carols in the car park: This CTDD event will be happening on the afternoon of 

20th December. There is still a lot to plan, but we do know that we will be 

needing marshals. If this is something that you could help with, please contact 

the DCF office. Please continue to have this event in your prayers. 
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